
    

Sunday 12th May 2019 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s services       10:30am       Preacher      Rev. Sally Coleman (Holy Communion) 

                                      6:00pm       Prayer Service 

The stewards on duty are Linda and Steve Wright 

           

Sunday 19th May      10:30am     Local Arrangements 

Sunday 26th May      10:45am   Mr. Ian Cloke at Walkley 

                                                  Alternatively, you are invited to attend the Festival at           

                  Cliff College on the theme “Into all the World”   

Sunday 2nd June     10:30am   Mrs. Sheila Lomas (United Service at Wesley Hall)                                                   

                                  

THIS WEEK… 

 Afternoon Tea with the Girl Guides 

The Guides are organising an Afternoon Tea with entertainment on Saturday 18th May, from 2pm to 
4pm to fundraise for their camping trip. Please come along and support them. There is no set charge 
but donations will be gladly accepted. Please let Dorothy know if you intend to come. 

CHILDREN, FAMILES & COMMUNITY… 

 The next Stay and Play is Saturday 18th May and will have a Colours! theme. We will be selling cakes 
during the event, so any cake donation (homemade or brought would be gratefully received). Feel free to 
come, and invite other families. If anyone wants to get involved helping on the day please see (or email, 
phone or text) Jacque Ryan. 

 

 The next Messy Church will be on Saturday 15th June. All families welcome, feel free to bring any friends. 
If you have any story, craft, activity or general ideas please see Jacque Ryan. If you’re interested in being 
involved please let Jacque know. 

 
 

 Friday 31st May is the next Funday (On Your Marks). Booking has opened and is available via this link: 
https://forms.gle/Syr7Yk8vGXa2wGx29. It is also available via the Wesley Hall website. Anyone in the 5-
11 age range is welcome! If you are interested in helping on the day, please speak to Jacque Ryan. 

  

https://forms.gle/Syr7Yk8vGXa2wGx29


 

 

The editor for May is Steve Wright. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, send an 

e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on ____________ by Wednesday evening. 

 

 The toddler’s Teddy Bear Picnic to raise money for Christian Aid will be on Wednesday 15th May, at the 
normal toddler’s time (10-11:30am). 

 

 Thank you to everyone who has been collecting junk modelling supplies for us! We are still using the 
supplies, and so still have a need for margarine tubs, yogurt pots and cereal boxes in particular.  

Many thanks and God bless, Jacque Ryan, Children and Families Co-ordinator, tel: 07412124310; email:  
families@wesleyhall.org.uk 

 

 COMING SOON… 

 Leadership Team 

The Wesley Hall Leadership Team meet monthly to pray, share ideas and plan/review church events and 
their next meeting is on Monday 20th May.  Please pray for the meeting and let a member of the team 
know if there is anything that you would like to be discussed.  

 Cliff Festival 

Last year, a number of us from Wesley Hall went to the festival at Cliff College and had a very enjoyable 
day.  We'll be going again this year and would like to encourage as many people as possible to join us. 
The festival runs from Friday 24th to Monday 27th May, so you'd be welcome to attend for the whole 
weekend or just for the day on Sunday 26th. The theme is "Into All the World" - exploring how we can 
share our faith story with other people. Prices for day tickets are: £14 for adults; £10 for over 65s, disabled 
and those on benefits (with proof); and free for under 18s. For more information, please see the Festival 
website: https://www.cliffcollege.ac.uk/festival/. If anyone would like to go but needs a lift, please see Matt 
Irons or Andrew Gray. Sheffield District Youth are running their 'DYFerence' weekend in line with the 
festival and more information can be found here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/dyferencefestival-tickets-
55217992502. 

 District Celebration Service 

The annual District Celebration Service will be on Sunday 16th June, starting at 4pm at Staincross 
Methodist Church in the Barnsley Circuit. The preacher is the Revd Mick Neal, Superintendent of the 
Barnsley Circuit. The Revd Claire Rawlinson will be giving her testimony prior to her ordination at 
Conference. We will also hear from the Revd Felicty Ferriter, who will be transferring into Full Connexion 
with the Methodist Church. 

 First Aid Course 

The Circuit have organised a 1-day Emergency First Aid Course for up to 12 delegates from the Circuit 
on Monday 10th June at Woodseats Methodist Church, 9.30am-4.30pm. it is a accredited course, and 
costs £60 / person including lunch. (it would normally cost around £140 to £160 if you were to book onto 
a similar course as a individual). To book your place, please contact Jonathan Buckley on 07450 778678 
or jonathan.buckley@sheffieldcircuit.org.uk. 

 Walkley Festival  

 Watch this space! There will be events at Walkley in the Church Hall on Friday 21st June (evening) and 
Saturday 22nd June for the Walkley Victorian Fair. There will also be an Art Exhibition on Saturday June 
29th in the Church Hall as part of the Festival. Please remember to look out any old photo or picture 
frames you could give to our “Spirit Seekers” for the exhibition. 
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The editor for May is Steve Wright. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, send an 

e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on ____________ by Wednesday evening. 

 

AND FINALLY… 

 Invitation from Phill and Jenny 

Phill and Jenny are 70 this year. We are having a “drop in” to celebrate and see our friends. We will be 
“At Home” on Saturday 13th July from 12 noon onwards.  

Everyone is welcome but it would be helpful if you could let us know by 12th June if you can come, just 
to give us an idea of numbers. 

Absolutely NO presents. But you could bring a bottle. 

We do hope you can come. 

RSVP: ______________________. 

Tel: ____________, ____________, 

Email: _______________________  

 

 Thank you from Liz for the donations 

Thank you so much to everyone who offered advice, support, prayer and donations for my half 
marathon on 14th April. I was very happy with my run- it was tough but I managed 2 hours 31 minutes. 
Thanks to your generosity, I have raised £220 for Moorend Place and £300 for The Shark Trust. I know 
that these causes will use the money well. Thanks all, Liz :) 

 

 Welcome to Our New Tenants 

I am really pleased to say that we have some new tenants in the Brice Hall. They are Grobotic Systems 
and they design and build smart plant growth chambers for plant science research. If you see them about, 
please say hello! We do still have the former stage office to rent out and the Church Hall is available on 
both Tuesday and Thursday evenings, so keep praying and point anyone who might be interested my 
way! Thanks, Matt. 

 Flower Rota 

The flower rota is up at the back of church. If you feel you could spare £15 (or so) and would like to 
contribute to the flowers, please put your name at the side of your chosen week and pass the money to 
one of the flower team: Sue Mills, Pat Wright or Louise Etherington. 

mailto:newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk

